
James T. Rodier, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law

1465 Woodbury Ave., No. 303
Portsmouth, NH 03801-5918

603-559-9987
jrodier@mbtu-co2.com

May 6, 2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

BE 13-060
DM — 11-075

PNE Energy Supply LLC

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf of PNE Energy Supply LLC in response to the Secretarial Letter
issued in the above-captioned proceeding on May 3, 2013. In the letter, the Commission
accepted PNE’s Escrow Agreement on the condition that PNE submit an amended version of the
escrow agreement that has the following changes:

1. Inclusion of the phrase “has not” in Section 2.1 in the manner described in the Letter:
and

2. Elimination of the “draft” reference in the footer.

Please find enclosed an original and 7 copies of the Escrow Agreement incorporating
these changes.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Isi James T. Rodier


